SEMT COMPETITION FOR THE "NOVICE ELECTRON MICROSCOPIST" OF 1993

Call for abstracts

On the 3rd December 1993 the SEMT will hold their annual competition for the award of "Novice Electron Microscopist". The award will be in the form of a cash prize of £100 for the winner and all speakers will receive a small memento of the occasion. It is expected that candidates will be students, technicians or research workers in any field of electron microscopy, should not have presented more than three papers at scientific meetings and must have undertaken all the technical aspects of the work themselves. The competition will take the form of a short oral presentation and is open to both members and non-members. For further details and abstract forms please write to the secretary:-

Dr. G. Lewis
19, Bellfield Avenue
Harrow Weald
Middx
HA3 6ST

Tel: 081 428 4264